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Brighton & Hove City Council 

 

                                                                           
                                                                          Councillor Dawn Barnett 
                                                                          Brighton & Hove City Council  
                                                                          King’s House  
                                                                          Grand Avenue 
                                                                          Hove 
                                                                          BN3 2LS    
 
 
 
 
Alex Bailey                                                         Date:  05 February 2009 
Acting Chief Executive                    
                                                                           Our Ref: 
                                                                               
                                                                           Your Ref: 
 
 
Dear Alex,  
 
I wish to follow up two petitions that were submitted to Council; 
 
1. on the 7th December 2006 signed by 471 people which stated that “we the 
undersigned, together with our Councillors Dawn Barnett and Peter Willows, 
hereby confirm that traffic calming is urgently needed in the Elm Drive, Rowan 
Avenue and Moyne Close area of Hove. This should be a 20mph limit 
STRICTLY enforced”.  
 
2. on the 18th October 2007 signed by 218 people which stated “we the 
undersigned wish to petition against the parking on both sides of the road in 
Laburnum Avenue between the hours of 8.00am and 6pm Monday to Friday 
except school holidays. There is an infant and junior school in Laburnum 
Avenue and the road is heavily congested. We call upon the Council to take 
immediate action before a child is involved in a fatal accident’’.    
 
I would like the requests contained within these petitions to be discussed at 
the next Environment Cabinet Members meeting scheduled for the 19th 
February 2009.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Councillor Dawn Barnett  

11



12


